
60906

39

14th July 5.

Sir:

I beg to jeuarolely

the receipt of your letter of

the 8th Instant relative to

the application of M.A.R.

Allan of Brockville to

he allowed to leave a

small Island about four

miles west of Brochville,

apposite lot 24, 1st Concession,

Township of Elizabethtown.

In reply I beg to

in form you that the

Island applied for appears

to be numbers  $189 on the

mass

John F. Wood, Esqr M.P

House of Commons,

Ottawa.

R.G. 10, V.
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